
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/15/2012 8:59:45 AM
To: Michael Colvin (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov) (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: PG&E's Request for Offers for Resource Adequacy for May - September 2012

FYI

From: Kuga, Roy M
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 5:58 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: PG&E's Request for Offers for Resource Adequacy for May - September 2012

We issued this today. Bids due on Feb. 28. Opportunity for Sutter to bid in.

From: Redacted

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 4:02 PM

RedactedTo:

RedactedCc:

Subject: PG&E's Request for Offers for Resource Adequacy for May - September 2012

Dear Prospective Participant:

Pacific Gas and Electric Company is seeking offers to sell Resource Adequacy products for 
May - September 2012. The terms and conditions creating and defining the products sought by 
PG&E are set forth in the accompanying transmittal letter and Confirmation. Interested parties 
should submit firm pricing and the other offer details requested in the RA Data Form to PG&E 
by February 28th, 2012, 2 pm Pacific Time.

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

This correspondence is for discussion purposes only. It is not on offer to buy or sell Any
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agreements between the parties are subject to PG&E senior management approval and the 
prior execution of definitive documents.
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